
 

 

 

Circular No: BBPS/GAR/PC/604/2023-24                                                                   19th June 2023 

Dear parents, 

As per the circular number F44-4/2019/20-2, received from MP Govt. Education Department, 

the holidays have extended for the students of classes Mont I to V till 30 June 2023. 

The school will reopen on 1 July 2023 with the normal school timings. 

 
Regards 
BBPS Gadarwara. 
 


